

## INFORMATION UPDATE



TO: WV Breast and Cervical Cancer Screening Providers

**FROM:** Nikki Lyttle, MS, Interim Program Director

WV Breast and Cervical Cancer Screening Program

**DATE:** June 29, 2017

**RE:** FY 17-18 Payment Fee Schedule

FY 17-18 Sliding Fee Scale FY 17-18 Batch Invoice Form

**Updated Staff Directory** 

**EFFECTIVE DATE:** Immediately

Attached are copies of the FY 17-18 Payment Fee Schedule, Sliding Fee Scale, Batch Invoice Form, and updated staff directory. This information is also available on the WV Breast and Cervical Cancer Screening Program (WVBCCSP) website at www.wvdhhr.org/bccsp.

The WVBCCSP grant year ends June 29, 2017. All invoices for dates of service between June 30, 2016 and June 29, 2017 must be submitted to WVBCCSP no later than August 31, 2017. Invoices submitted after August 31, 2017 will be returned unpaid.

The requirement that invoices must be submitted within sixty (60) days of the date of service is outlined in your WVBCCSP Memorandum of Understanding. At other times of the year, we can provide some flexibility with this requirement, but our ability to close out our grant with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention is contingent upon timely submission of provider invoices to the Program.

Thank you for your continued support of the WVBCCSP. Please feel free to contact us at 1-800-642-8522 or 304-558-5388 should you have any questions.

NL/bjs

cc: Christina Mullins, Director – Office of Maternal, Child and Family Health Tara Buckner, Chief Financial Officer – BPH Central Finance Linda Shaffer, Director – Systems Point of Entry